
Return to the Grove     June 18, 2022     4pm

ou're Invited!
OGMS Young Alums Celebration

Y

Reconnect with fellow alums,
parents, and teachers who

have shared the joy of 
Oak Grove Montessori School Scan to RSVP



We'll have the barbecue fired up, a DJ will set the mood
with fun music, and we'll take a moment to honor the

2020 seniors whose graduation celebration was
curtailed by Covid. We'll also celebrate Sheila Kaytis,
who will be retiring this year, and we'll thank David

Silsbee for his many years of (continuing) service. We
hope you'll join in the fun!

Please spread the word amongst your OGMS networks,
and please RSVP, whether or not you'll be able to attend,

so that we can be sure to keep in touch for future
celebrations.

Please join us for this first annual young alums gathering
for all past students, parents, and teachers of Oak Grove

Montessori School who would like to return to the outdoor
pavilion and connect with others who have shared the joy

and magic of OGMS.

To RSVP: www.ogms.org/alums


